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Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg.  Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd 
gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.  
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in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.   

26 February 2024 

Jeremy Miles AS/MS 
Gweinidog y Gymraeg ac Addysg  

Minister for Education and Welsh Language 

Ein cyf/Our ref JMEWL/00266/24 

Jayne Bryant  

Chair of Children, Young People and 

Education Committee Senedd Cymru 

Dear Jayne, 

Further to my attendance at the evidence session on 24 January for the Residential 
Outdoor Education (Wales) Bill, Ruth Coombs, Head of Wales EHRC, has written to me to 
clarify a statement I made in relation to the development of Equality and Human Rights 
Commission online training for practitioners. 

In my answer I said that the EHRC were developing online learning for practitioners and 
how they can meet the statutory duties on them. However, Ruth has clarified that isn’t what 
they are producing and that there may have been some confusion with other resources they 
have published, for example the Public Sector Equality Duty: Guidance for schools in 
Wales.  

I apologise for the misunderstanding. I have asked for the record of proceedings to be 
amended and corrected. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jeremy Miles AS/MS 
Gweinidog y Gymraeg ac Addysg  

Minister for Education and Welsh Language 
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